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6th October 2023 
 

Head Teacher Update:  

Congratulations to Bluebells class who had 99% attendance last week.  

It has been so nice seeing so many parents in school for the coffee mornings. It really does give the 

school such a wonderful buzz.  

The next SEND coffee morning is Wednesday 1st November and the next class coffee morning is for 

Buttercups on Wednesday 3rd November.  

We are really pleased with our new online reading log it has been a great success. Please continue to 

log when you read with your child as teachers are looking at these weekly.  

It is always lovely to receive positive feedback and this week it was from SEND services, complimenting 

us on the provision we provide for our children with additional needs. We always welcome all feedback 

to ensure we are continuing to provide for the community. If you have any issues you wish to raise, 

please do get in contact so we can work together to solve any problems efficiently.   

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the warmer weather.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Laura Fielding 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 11th October – 

Buttercups Parents 

lunch 11.45 – 12.15 

 

 13th October – 

Prospective new 

parents tour – 2pm 

 

 5th October – 

Prospective new 

parents tour – 2pm 

 

 

Photo: Daisy Class – Art 

afternoon 

 


